# Here's how we're KEEPING YOU SAFE

We've missed you but we're so pleased to be open again and hope you're all safe and well! We've been working hard behind the scenes ensuring that we can open our doors again in the safest way possible - keeping our guests and teams safe is our number one priority.

We've made some changes and introduced new ways to experience our pub, so we've put together this guide about what to expect when you visit us and how we're keeping our guests and teams safe.

What we can promise is that we will continue to deliver excellent food, drinks and service and ensure you have the best time with us creating lots of new memories with your friends and family.



PLEASE WEAR YOUR MASK AT ALL TIMES UNLESS SEATED\*



PLEASE FOLLOW THE RULE OF 6



SUPPORT
THE NHS AND
PROVIDE
YOUR DETAILS
FOR TEST AND
TRACE



WE CLOSE AT 10PM



PLEASE RESPECT SOCIAL DISTANCING



OUR TEAM WILL BE WEARING MASKS TO PROTECT YOU

\*unless you are exempt due to a medical condition







#### **BEFORE YOU VISIT US**

If you have symptoms of Covid-19 we would respectfully ask that you do not visit us. We hope you feel better soon and look forward to seeing you when you do.

### $(\sqrt{1})$

#### OPENING HOURS

In some locations our opening hours may change, we try to keep our website and social media pages as up to date as possible but feel free to give us a call to double check our opening and closing times before you visit.

#### **RESERVATIONS & WALK-INS**

- For now, we are limiting the number of people we can seat for food and drinks as we are offering table service only and no service at the bar.
- We'd encourage all guests to make a reservation for food or drinks to avoid disappointment.
- Walk-in guests are more than welcome but there might be a wait for a table during busier times.
- When making your reservation please ensure you follow Government guidance regarding maximum households and support bubbles for the safety of our other guests and teams.
- If you change your mind about your reservation, that's not a problem, we'd just ask that you please cancel it on your confirmation email or give us a call to let us know. That way we can give your table to another party.



#### WHEN YOU ARRIVE

- To help manage the flow of guests, you'll notice a member of our team waiting to welcome you when you arrive.
- There may be a queue, even if you have a reservation, so we have placed floor markers lm+ apart to allow guests to socially distance in the queue.



#### **SOCIALISE SAFELY**

- We will be asking all guests to respect social distancing; floor markers will guide you throughout the building or direct you if there is a one-way system.
- To ensure you can socialise safely you may notice we have a new layout and where needed we have added screens to protect all our guests.
- To ensure we comply with the Government guidance on social distancing some tables will be out of use, we ask that you not to move these tables.



#### ENHANCED CLEANING

- Before we open our doors, we do a full deep clean and will continue to maintain the highest cleaning standards.
- Our cleaning processes are even more thorough and high contact areas like tables, chairs, and door handles for example, will be cleaned at least every 60 minutes and after every reservation.





#### **OUR FOOD & DRINKS**

- Our food menus are now single-use disposable menus which will be recycled after you use them.
- You can view our drinks menu by simply scanning a QR code using your camera app.



#### **OUR TEAM**

- All members of our teams are being health screened before they start work and will be working in shift teams where possible which will become their work bubble.
- Team members will be using hand sanitiser and washing their hands thoroughly for at least 20 seconds with hot water after every guest interaction.
- We have provided our team members with face coverings and visors, should they wish to wear them in line with Government guidance.
- Our teams have been fully trained on our new ways of working, socially
  distancing from other team members and will continue to deliver excellent
  service as always.



#### HAND SANITISER SOLUTION

 We have hand sanitiser stations throughout the building and ask that you wash your hands thoroughly for at least 20 seconds with hot water when visiting the toilets.



#### **CONTACTLESS PAYMENT**

• We're encouraging contactless payments if you can. The contactless limit for card payments has increased to £45.



#### **ORDER & PAY**

- You can now Order & Pay for food and drinks simply scan the QR code on your single-use disposable food menu or table number using your camera app.
- Our Order & Pay platform isn't an app so if you're struggling to scan the QR code please speak to a member of the team who will be happy to help.

## Here's how we're KEEPING YOU SAFE



#### SUPPORTING THE NHS

- To continue to support the NHS and in line with the Government's request to the hospitality sector for help managing personal data in relation to 'contact tracing' (NHS Test and Trace), we will be collecting and storing some additional details in order to fulfil disclosures to Public Health England. This is to help highlight where local cases of exposure may have occurred, in order that both our guests and team members can be efficiently advised of further action to take, to best protect their health. Data will be retained for 21 days from the date of collection.
- Upon arrival there will be a sign with a QR code; simply open your camera app, scan the code which will open up a form for you to fill in your details. We will be advising at least one guest from each party to provide their details.
- For more information please look at our updated Privacy Policy.

We're committed to keeping our guests and teams safe during this new normal. We hope we've answered as many of your questions before you visit - but if there is anything else feel free to contact us directly.

We look forward to seeing you soon!

REVERE